
Bothwell and Uddingston Clean Up Event 

23 and 24 June 2014 

 

Gathered outside  

Uddingston Grammar 

School ready for the 

Clean Up to begin. 

Brighter Bothwell and Uddingston Pride 

are two Beautiful Scotland groups from 

adjacent communities.  We agreed to run 

a Clean Up event which could benefit 

both communities and would involve  

pupils from Uddingston Grammar School, 

one of our local secondary schools. 

 

Given that the Commonwealth Games 

are due to start in July, we thought that 

we could carry out a special clean of our 

areas, which are close to Commonwealth 

Games venues.  Also, Uddingston Sports 

and Cricket Club will have a campsite for 

around 700 visitors and volunteers during 

the Games. We wanted our areas to be 

looking good! 

 

The event was organised as part of the 

Clean Up Scotland campaign for 2014. 

 



Uddingston Grammar 

School has a commitment 

to work in partnership with 

its community.  Having 

been briefed by Brighter 

Bothwell and Uddingston 

Pride, the senior pupils 

involved worked with their 

peers to help organise the 

event. 

All pupils who took part 

received a certificate of 

thanks for their efforts. 

Everyone had fun! 

Setting off with litter pickers and refuse bags. 



Setting off along the Main Street. 

Day two of the event  —  Clean Up Bothwell. 

The young people of Uddingston Grammar School did a great job, organising and carrying out 

the Clean Up.  They were a credit to the school.  “When are you having another litter pick?” 

was one response!  We will be delighted to work with these young people on other occasions. 

A successful 
event. 

 

Many thanks to  

all who were  

involved. 

Our lovely wild orchids were 
seen by those cleaning up 
along Bothwell Nature Trail. 


